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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 
    This month we focus on “lesser known” 

followers who made a tremendous 

difference.  Behind the scenes, helping 

others, staying focused on serving God, 

and willing to do what THEY could. 

   These are the stories that will encourage 

and inspire you to become all that God 

wants you to be.  You will see how God 

can use YOU to make a difference as well. 

   The daily Bible reading is on our monthly 

calendar, website and copies are available 

in the church foyer! 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

 

    We have been focusing on: Praying 

for the work of the Kingdom, praying 

for those in need, praying for our 

schools and for unity.  This past 

month we encouraged people to 

focus on praying for people who need 

to know Jesus.  We will continue with 

that emphasis in October.  As the 

world around us is changing, let us 

challenge the people around us to let 

God change them as well.  It is 

amazing what God can do.  Share your 

thanks with God for what He’s done 

in your life and then ask for Him to 

work through you and others to 

mightily impact the lives of people 

you know! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in  October   9:30 am 

   In October we will finish our 

study of what “life in the Temple” 

was like and shift to looking at the 

daily life of individuals in Jesus’ 

day.  This will help us to better 

understand what living for God on 

a daily basis looks like and how it 

compares to the lives of the rest 

of the world. 

   Join us on Sundays at 9:30 as we 

finish this study! 

 

 

 

Men of 

FAITH 

 

 

 
   Pick up a copy of our “midweek” 

personal study guides and 

discover many of the ways that 

God worked through men in the 

first century church.   Many of 

these were ordinary people whom 

God transformed, others were 

people that were challenged to 

make a drastic change of direction 

in their service to God.   Some of 

these will be familiar; others less 

so.  They were all instrumental to 

the work of Christ’s Kingdom and 

can serve as an inspiration for 

you! 
    These studies are available in the 

church foyer; with a new lesson 

added each week! 

   BTW:  If you missed out on one or 

more of the “Old Testament Prophet” 

or “Women of the New Testament” 

studies (which again will be helpful 

next year); pick up a copy of the set in 

the church foyer ot ask Paul! 

 

 

   God has been raising up people 

and providing resources.  We are 

blessed to have Belinda Miller 

helping with the plants in the 

church building.  Her grandson, 

Austin has started helping with 

the slides for worship.  Deeanna 

Jones was a tremendous asset as 

flowerbeds were cleaned out, 

transplanting took place and even 

rocks were moved.  Other plants 

have been added to the Prayer 

Walk Park besides.  Over 1/3 of 

the funds needed for the 

remainder of the signage for the 

Prayer Walk has been given. 

   We are thankful for the 

opportunity to serve our 

community by the provision of the 

“Community Calendar” and 

promotion of various events.  

Leading the way in emphasizing 

the “See You at the Pole” and the 

“God Loves You Tour” in our area 

is another way that God is working 

through us to unite believers. 

 

 

 

LIVE STREAMING & MORE! 
Livestreaming begins around 10:30 

AM on Sundays. 
   Pinerunchurch.org 

     Bible Studies, calendars, updates,  

Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Park info and 

more! 
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